
 

South Dakota Pork Producers Council  

Foreign Animal Disease Preparedness Seminars 
What to expect if a foreign animal disease is diagnosed in the United States 

 

Dates and Locations: 

April 10  Nordby Exhibit Hall, South Dakota State Fairgrounds, Huron, SD at 1:00 PM 

April 11 Homewood Suites, I 229 and Louise Avenue, Sioux Falls, SD at 8:30 AM 

 

Speakers: 

Todd Tedrow, DVM  –  South Dakota Animal Industry Board 
    South Dakota’s Foreign Animal Disease Response Plan 
 
Patrick Webb, DVM  –  Director of Swine Health Programs - National Pork Board 
    United States Secure Pork Supply Plan 
 
Steve Rommereim    –  President, National Pork Board 
    SD Animal Industry Board member 
 
Details: 

No cost to attend, pre-registration would be appreciated by contacting the SDPPC office. 
  Telephone: 605-332-1600 
 Email:  info@sdppc.org 
No meal included with the seminars 

All producers and allied industry representatives are encouraged to attend as everyone 
associated with the swine industry will be impacted in the event that a foreign animal 
disease is diagnosed in the United States. 
 

 


